
annual meeting

 

  1   Otto Kernberg, M.D., John 
Gunderson, M.D., and Paul Links, M.D., 
chat with meeting attendees at an 
author-signing event by American 
Psychiatric Publishing. 

  2   APA members enjoy a moment 
of rest in the Exhibit Hall.

  3   Outgoing APA President Jeffrey 
Lieberman, M.D., presents a check to 
Nancy Olecki, director of development 
of the Doe Fund, for $20,000. The Doe 
Fund was chosen as the recipient of 
this year’s “APA Gives Back” program, 
which was created as a way to give 
thanks to the annual meeting’s host 
city. Donations continued throughout 
the meeting, reaching a final total of 
$23,786.

  4   Gopinath Gorthy, M.D., discusses 
his new-research poster with Sharvari 
Shivanekar, M.D.

  5   Mary Giliberti, J.D., the executive 
director of NAMI, presents its Exem-
plary Psychiatrist Award to R. Murali 
Krishna, M.D., at the APA-NAMI  break-
fast held during the annual meeting.

  6   Ericka Goodwin, M.D., Patty 
Ordorica, M.D., Ruby Lekwauwa M.D., 
Silvia Olarte, M.D., Catherine Roberts, 
M.D., and Amy Poon, M.D., gather in 
the APA Women’s Center. The center 
was created to give women psychia-
trists a place to connect with friends 
and colleagues, dialogue about 
women’s issues, and exchange career 
advice.

Photos Help Tell Story of APA’s Annual Meeting

W ith more than 16,000 people in attendance, a speech 
by Vice President Joe Biden, and a scientific program 
replete with leading lights in clinical practice and 

research, last month’s annual meeting in New York was a rous-
ing success. Here is just a sampling of the many highlights (addi-
tional annual meeting articles and photos appeared in the June 6 
issue). APA’s next meeting, the Institute on Psychiatric Services, 
will be held in San Francisco October 30 to November 2.
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